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The cost of one sign for the name plate  of the campus program and the needed bolts to 
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BEEVILLE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF EDUCATION

ACTION

 Request to change name for the LRC to "The Academy at Madderra".

I am requesting that the name of the Learning Resource Center program also know as the 
ARP(Academic Recovery Program) be changed to "The Academy at Madderra". We are 
hoping that with the name change our campus will be seen in a more positive manner by the 
general public / community.  


